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I am writing to encourage the state of Oregon to vote YES on house bill 2251. I 

believe that phone-free school policy should be required by all school districts in 

Oregon to help reduce classroom distraction, improve academic performance, and 

most importantly — improve youth mental health. There is an epidemic of youth 

depression, anxiety, and loss of mental focus occurring as we speak. We MUST do 

something. This state-wide school policy will help - and even if you don’t necessarily 

believe that it will, it certainly won’t hurt. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill! 

 

Celia Telesco Fazio 


